
May 29th, 2025 

Johnny Mythen TD 

RE:  PQ 24918/25 

To ask the Minister for Health the number of vacant posts and suppressed posts exists in CHO5 in midwifery 

and specific to each hospital; the number of vacant nursing posts exists in CHO5, specific to each hospital; and 

if she will make a statement on the matter. -Johnny Mythen 

Dear Deputy Mythen 

I am writing to respond to your query regarding vacant posts in CHO5 in midwifery. 

There are no suppressed posts in CHO5.  We are currently actively recruiting for several posts within 
HSE Dublin and South East for nursing and midwifery posts. 

CHO5 currently have 46 graduate nurses with 9 RECG approved vacancies. Graduate Nurses are 
scheduled for interview in June 2025 and will be in place by the end of this year. 

I trust this information has been helpful. 

Yours sincerely, 

______________________________ 

Sarah Jane Clarke 

A/General Manager 

Office of the Regional Director of People 

HSE Dublin & South East 


